
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 

Notice of Conclusion of Audit for Year 2019/20 
 

The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015, regulation 16 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, section 25 

 
 
In accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 
notice is given of the conclusion of the audit of the London Borough of Harrow’s accounts 
for the year ended 31st March 2020. 
 
Any interested local government elector for the area of the LB of Harrow has a right to :  

• inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts between 10.00am and 4.00pm 
Monday to Friday at the Civic Centre, Station Road, Harrow, HA1 2XY (subject to any 
Covid-19 restrictions); and  

 

• obtain copies of the statement of accounts on payment of a reasonable sum by 
contacting the Technical Accounting Manager on tel 020 8424 1335 or at the following e-
mail address paul.gower@harrow.gov.uk or by contacting the Director of Finance on her 
e-mail address dawn.calvert@harrow.gov.uk  
 

The statement of accounts are also available for viewing on the Harrow Council website at the 
following link   
 
https://www.harrow.gov.uk/downloads/file/29117/audited-statement-of-accounts-2019-20 
 
This right of inspection is conferred on local government electors by section 25 of the Local 
Audit and Accountability Act 2014. 
 
18th October 2021 
 
Dawn Calvert  CPFA 
Director of Finance     
London Borough of Harrow  
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